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Tax Collector’s Wesley Chapel Office Temporarily Moving 

 

On July 11, 2022, the current office of the Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office will move one 

building down to 4614 Pet Lane, Suite 109, Lutz FL  33559.  Renovations will be completed 

which will update the office so that we can better serve our community.  Additional service 

windows and more seating in the lobby area will make the office more comfortable for our 

customers. 

“We are excited to be able to undertake these changes to our Wesley Chapel office,” comments 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “Our goal as an organization is to make a visit to our office as easy 

and as simple as possible.  With the changes we will be making that goal will be possible each 

time our customers enter our office.  Our temporary location will literally be in the building 

next door to our current location.  We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may 

cause.” 

The remodeling is expected to be completed by October 31, 2022.  During this time, we will 

offer most services that we currently offer except for concealed weapons permits and all 

written testing.  Our other locations in Pasco County will be able to assist customers who may 

need those services. 

For more information please do not hesitate to contact our centralized call center at (352) 521-

4338, (727) 847-8032 or (813) 235-6076. 
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